
 
 
 

 
 

 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be January 21, 2021 7PM—Masks 
and Social Distancing Required. 

 

Mike Voboril, Tim Delsman, Ned 

Ratterman, Dave Sherman, Leo 

Holthouse, Marco Vela, Bert White, Tom 

Heriza, and Charlie Vaughan 

 

 

 
Thank you to all the Angels out 
there who participated in the 
Angel gifts. Thank you for your 
generosity. 
 

I  
For those of you who are preparing 
for Confirmation don’t forget to 
meet with Mrs. Monahan in the 
Parish Hall  immediately following 
todays 9:30 am Mass. 
 

Please take some time 
to watch ADVENTUS on 
Formed. It will take you 
on a Spiritual Pilgrimage 
through Salvation 
History with the promise 

of a Savior who would come to us in a very 
special time and place. Travel from the fall of 
Adam and Eve to the birth of Christ.  
 
DURING COVID  19, CONFESSIONS ARE HELD BY 
APPOINTMENT ONLY!! 
IF YOU WISH TO 
RECEIVE THE 
SACRAMENT OF 
RECONCILIATION 
BEFORE CHRISTMAS, 
PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE FOR AN 
APPOINTMENT.  FATHER WILL BE AVAILABLE TO 
HEAR CONFESSIONS ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 
21ST FROM 1:00PM TO 4:00PM, AND TUESDAY, 
DECEMBER 22ND AFTER THE 9:00AM MASS 
UNTIL 1:00PM. 

“Keep Christ in Christmas” yard signs, sponsored 
by the Knight of Columbus, are available for sale 
again this year in the Parish Office. There is a 
limited quantity, so come get yours while they 
last.  The cost is $6.00 each or 2 for $10.00 and 
they come with the stake. 

UPCOMING NEWS AND EVENTS 

If you would like to donate a 
Poinsettia in memory of a loved 
one, we will be accepting them 
until Wednesday, December 23rd 
2020, no later than 10:00AM. 

 

The Office will be closed December 24-27th, 
and will reopen for regular office hours on 
Monday the 28th. 


